
TO:     Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Peggy Jensen, Interim Director 

DATE:     June 6, 2019  

SUBJECT:  Parks and Recreation Commission Workplan  

 

 

At the April Commission meeting, a copy of the work plan developed by the 

Commissioners was requested.  The work plan is attached to this memo.             

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  


